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UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE
BUREAU OF COMMERCIAL FISHERIES

BRANCH OF MARKETING
2725 MONTLAKE BOULEVARD EAST
SEATTLE, WASHINGTON 98102

May 1, 1967

Dear Food Editor:

Attached is a copy of the Bureau's latest bulletin on fish cookery along
with a release announcing its availability.

If you will review the bulletin I think you will agree that it is the
most complete yet concise publication available anywhere on the basics
of the selection, care, and preparation of fishery products. A similar
bulletin covering shellfish is now being prepared and will be available

in a few months,

We would appreciate your announcing the availability of Let's Cook Fish
in your columns,

Very truly yours,

vgﬁ o, Atiir

Roy C. Stevens
Program Coordinator
Branch of Marketing
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